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As a landowner in Canyon County and Owyhee County, I am a long-time resident of Idaho, I am concerned with the
amount of off-road vehicles and inconsiderate, uninformed usage of our public lands.

In my opinion, this Bill 1049, should address the reckless use of Idaho mountains, upland deserts and waterways.

If cattle cannot use a small stream to cross, why can ATV’s mess up the stream banks?
Why can ATV riders enter cattle endowments and harass the calves away from the cow?
Winding mountain roads should not be used as race tracks.  Reason is obvious.

ATV riders don’t follow the rules to remain on trails and roads.

Litter is more prevalent.  PACK IT IN, PACK IT OUT

PLEASE INCORPORATE INTO BILL 1049, a monitoring system, so that these abuses of our lands CAN BE
REPORTED…….EASILY.

THANK YOU,
Georgene Moore

Sent from my iPad
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